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Roblon to terminate market maker agreement with Danske Bank 
 
 
Roblon’s Management has assessed the importance of the Company’s market maker agreement for 
Roblon’s listed B shares. Based on this, Management has decided that, as from 1 April 2024, the Company’s 
B shares will be traded without the existing market maker agreement for an unspecified period of time. The 
market maker agreement with Danske Bank, which was established in April 2016, will thus be terminated 
effective at 31 March 2024. 
 
  
 
 
Frederikshavn, March 27, 2024 
Roblon A/S 
 
 
____________________________________ _________________________________ 
Jørgen Kjær Jacobsen   Lars Østergaard 
Chairman of the Board   Managing Director  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enquiries regarding this announcement should be addressed to: 
Managing Director and CEO Lars Østergaard, tel. +45 9620 3300 
 


